
 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear families,  
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are delighted to announce our upcoming Christmas 
play, "Whoops-a-Daisy Angel," which promises to be a heart-warming and festive 
celebration of the joy of Christmas.  
 
We extend a warm invitation to all parents and family members to join us on this special day 
to witness the hard work and enthusiasm our students have put into creating a magical 
performance. The show will be held on Monday 18th December at 2:15pm. The 
performances will be taking place in the school hall so we ask that you enter through our 
main reception and head into the hall from there.  
 
There are a number of roles in our performance and the children have already been 
informed of which of these they will be filling. We kindly ask that you take a look at the 
information below regarding costumes. While we do have a small number of costumes, any 
contributions you could make would be greatly appreciated. However, if this is not possible, 
we will ensure your child is suitably outfitted for the show.  
 

Nursery Choir Christmas jumpers 

Whoops-a-Daisy Old, white t-shirt (the tattier the better), white leggings/tights and 
gold tinsel. 

Angels Long white t-shirt, white leggings, gold tinsel 

Shepherds Long brown t-shirt and dark leggings 

Snowflakes Long, white t-shirt and silver tinsel/snowflake headband 

Wise men Long, red or green t-shirt and gold tinsel 

 
You are welcome to capture the memories by bringing your cameras and video recorders, as 
this is an event you won't want to miss. However, we please ask that you do not post 
anything on social media of anyone else’s child without their consent.  
 
So that we can monitor the amount of people coming, please use the QR code 
to register for your tickets. Every child will be allocated 2 tickets as standard, 
however if you would like more that’s absolutely fine! Please just let us know 
how many.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to sharing the magic of 
Christmas with you at the "Whoops-a-Daisy Angel" Christmas performance.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Miss Dalby and Miss Jowett 


